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5th November 2021 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you had a relaxing half term holiday. This half-term we will be continuing to learn about our topic 

“Where do the Romans fit in time?” We will learn more about the past and start to look at Geography and 

History in the local area. We will also be designing and making catapults in Design Technology.  

Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English & Maths as well as the homework 

expectations and information on the books we will be reading as a class: 

English Maths 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Conjunctions, adjectives and pronouns. 

 Suffixes, contracted form and synonyms.  
 
Writing: 

 Non-fiction: Diary writing, non-

chronological reports and location reviews.  

Reading: 

 Looking at the themes in books. 

 Navigating genres.  

Place value:  

 We will continue to look at ones, tens and 

hundreds.  

Four operations: 

 Multiplication and division of the 3, 4 and 8 

times tables.  

Measure: 

 Length: centimetres, metres and 

kilometres.  

We will continue to practice our times tables daily.  

Homework Books We Will Be Reading 

20 minutes of daily reading. 

Monday – Mathletics and Reading Eggs 

Friday - Planners signed and checked. 

Diary of a Young Slave by Richard Platt  

Escape from Pompeii by Christina Balit 

A Roman Story by Leila Rasheed 

The Romans: Gods, Emperors & Doormice by Marcia 
Williams 

Rotten Romans by Terry Deary 

Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘Where do the Romans fit in time?’ 

Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of key vocabulary and 

definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, including the spellings, as they will 

be using them throughout their topic. 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on blue@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions or concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Baxter 

Blue Class Teacher 


